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November 12, 2011
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
President Raymond Forbes called the meeting to order at 10:30 a.m., November 12, 2011.
The meeting was held at Denny’s Restaurant, 5325 Jefferson Davis Hwy., Fredericksburg, VA.  There were 10 members in attendance.
Secretary’s Report:  
The October, 2011 minutes were approved with no additions or deletions.
Treasurer’s Report:
Treasurer Hank Mausolf reported that the balance, at the end of October, 2011, was $967.53, with no outstanding debts.  Hank reported that $169.00 in membership renewals had been received at the meeting for a total of $1,136.53.  Rent for the field is due in January, 2012.
Field Safety Report:
There was no report this month.
Old Business:  
Raymond Forbes thanked everyone who came out to the flying field to celebrate his 70th birthday.
New Business:
President Forbes announced that elections for officers would be held at the December 10, 2011, meeting.  Eugene Albrecht asked if there were any present officers that wanted or needed to step down.  He suggested that the current officers remain in office for another year.  

The WWRC Christmas party will be held on December 10, 2011, at the Partlow Ruritan Club in Partlow, VA.  The party will start at 4:00 p.m. Dinner will be served at 5:00 p.m.  Please bring a dish to share.
Thanks to Matt Duke for securing the Ruritan Club for the Christmas party.  Eugene Albrecht and Raymond Forbes will bring heating units. That should help make the building warmer than last year.  The club agreed to purchase a $100.00 Visa card as a Christmas gift for Leo and Pat.  Hank Mausolf volunteered to take care of purchasing the card.
Kirk Hallows suggested that the club look for a facility that could be used for an indoor fly-in.  The one we had last year was a lot of fun and it would be great to do it again.  He asked that if a member had a site idea, they check out the possibility of using the facility.
Hank Mausolf reported that we look for a new bank.  The bank we currently use is going to begin charging $10.00 a month for our checking account.
The club meeting was adjourned at 11:49 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube
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